
Visitation Policy Update

All Emergency Department and Inpatient 
Visitation is SUSPENDED.

Surgical Patients will be allowed 1 visitor 
in Waiting Room Area Only.

Patients for Outpatient Testing and Spe-
cialty and Primary Care appointments 
may not be accompanied by anyone.

Exceptions will be made for patients requiring cognitive or significant physical 
assistance and end of life situations as identified by clinical leadership.

Effectively Immediately:

As we continue COVID-19 Mitigation efforts, the 
following changes have been made to our visitation policy. 


